
PASTOR  – REV. JOHN J. FULLUM 

PAROCHIAL VICAR  – REV. MARCIN CHILCZUK 

 

DEACON  – REV. MR. PETER STAMM 

 

WEBSITES: 

Church: www.sacredheartrccglendale.org 

Religious Education: www.sacredheartreligion.org 

School: www.sacredheartschoolglendale.com 

THE EUCHARIST 

 

SATURDAY EVE: 

 5:00 P.M. 

 

SUNDAY: 

 8:00, 9:30, 11:30 A.M. , & 5:00 P.M. 

 

HOLY DAYS: 

 Special schedule will be announced in weekly bulletins. 

 

WEEKDAYS: 

 Monday 6:30 & 8:30 A.M. & 7:30 P.M. (Novena Mass) 

 Tuesday through Friday 6:30, 8:30 A.M. 

 Saturday 8:30 A.M. 

BAPTISM  INFORMATION: 
REGISTRATION: By appointment ONLY; Please contact a Priest 
or Deacon at the Rectory at least 2 months in advance of the 
Baptism. BOTH parents must come in for registration. 
 

INSTRUCTIONS: Arrangements will be made at the time of 
Registration. Please bring birth certificate (if possible) to 
registration. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM: will be conferred on the First & Third 
Sunday of each month at 1:30 P.M. 
 

MARRIAGES: 
Arrangements for mar r iage must be made by appointment ONLY; 
with a Priest or Deacon at the Rectory at least 6 months prior to 
the wedding date. Please log on to www.pre- cana.org for 
complete information about marriage preparation in the Diocese. 
 

CONFESSIONS: 
Saturday 11:00 A.M. to 12 Noon 
Thursday before First Friday ( after Thursday morning Masses, 
6:30 & 8:30 A.M.) 
Eves of Holy Days: See weekly bullet in prior to each Holy Day. 

RECTORY: 83-17 78th Avenue  CONVENT: 77-05 84th Street  SCHOOL: 84-05 78th Avenue 

 RECTORY  SCHOOL  FAITH FORMATION CENTER  OFFICE OF PARISH MINISTRIES 
718- 821-6434  718-456-6636  Administration  718-821-3285 
718- 821-6452   718-386-5616 
   Personnel & Curriculum 
   718-456-9217 

PRINCIPAL: 
 MS. JOANNE GANGI 
FAITH FORMATION 
 DRE – ADMINISTRATION 
  MRS. SANDY HUTTER 
 DRE – PERSONNEL & CURRICULUM 
  MRS. LAURA CIRAOLO 
PASTORAL ASSOCIATE: 
 SISTER MARGARET MARY RAIBALDI, C.S.J. 
MUSIC DIRECTOR: 
MR. CHARLES NICHOLSON 
BUSINESS MANAGER—CHARLES F. WISSERT 

SACRED HEART 

CHURCH 
GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11385 



SACRED HEART CHURCH, EAST GLENDALE, NY 

SUNDAY – FEBRUARY 1 
 8:00 AM Members of Purgatorial Society 

 11:30 AM For the People 

 

MONDAY—FEBRUARY 2 

 6:30 AM Thomas Walsh 

 8:30 AM Vito Pucci (Anniv) 

 7:30 PM Peter Mandala 

 

TUESDAY – FEBRUARY 3 

 6:30 AM The Alt Schuler Family 

 8:30 AM Kathleen Conboy 

 

WEDNESDAY – FEBRUARY 4 

 6:30 AM Susan Federico 

 8:30 AM In Honor of the Holy Trinity & 

   The Blessed Mother 

 

THURSDAY – FEBRUARY 5 

 6:30 AM Gina Sanfilipo 

 8:30 AM Agnes Marciano 

 

FRIDAY – FEBRUARY 6 

 6:30 AM Rudolph Falkner 

 8:30 AM Pasquale & Patricia Scola 

 

SATURDAY – FEBRUARY 7 

 8:30 AM Matteo Neglia 

 5:00 PM Richard, Ralph & Thomas Bower 

Darwin Brodt, Geri Caizzi, Alfred Cocchini, Larry 

Connors, Marie Cronin, John Cruscuola, Jams Deifel, 

Joseph Divone, Fred Falkner, Pat Favorosa, Steven 

Foss, Ann Fischer, Lina Gagliardotto, Greg Geis, 

Heather Green, Shane Patrick Hanrahan, Jennifer 

Hickey, Debbie Hofmann, Kevin King, Roger & Rose 

Marti, Josephine Nicholson, Bill Niklaus, Sean 

O’Brien Jerry Opitz, Patricia Scola, Peter 

Schellenberg, Angela Sinacori, Nina Squillante, 

Robert Anton Stalzer, Marie Stein, Ann Steinmann, 

Elsie Turini, John Vollmerhausen, Mary Jane Walsh, 

Florence Whitman, Fr. Zanon, Stanley Zarzecki,  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE HOSTS HAVE BEEN DONATED THIS WEEK 

IN  LOVING MEMORY OF HARRY EUGENE 

TYLER 

By: his family 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE TABERNACLE CANDLE HAS BEEN 

DONATED THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF 

VITO PUCCI 

By: his children 

He will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

THE ALTAR CANDLES HAVE BEEN DONATED 

THIS WEEK IN LOVING MEMORY OF AMELIA 

FLORES 
By: her family 

She will be remembered in a very special way at all of the 

Masses this week. 

 

 

THE HOLY FAMILY SHRINE VIGIL LIGHT HAS 

BEEN DONATED FOR THOMAS WALSH & MARK 

WALSH 
They will be remembered in a special way this week in our 

prayers,. 

 

 

FLOWER DONATIONS 

 

For the Blessed Sacrament Altar 

In Memory of the Fuchs Family 

 

Main Altar $100 Donation 

Mary’s Altar $75 Donation 

Holy Family Shrine $50 Donation 

Sacred Heart Shrine $25 Donation 



FOURTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

REMINDER – 50/50 RAFFLE TO SUPPORT 

SACRED HEART PARISH – Envelopes are on the 

radiators in church. All it takes is $5.00 and you could be 

a winner. The next drawing will be on Monday, February  

23rd in the vestibule of the church after the 8:30 morning 

Mass. Congratulations to our January winner, James 

Scacalossi. The 50/50 share was $400.00. 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 8th   

SATURDAY 5:00 PM FR. BINOY 

SUNDAY 8:00 AM FR. BINOY 

 9:30 AM FR. FULLUM 

 11:30 AM FR. BINOY 

 5:00 PM FR. FULLUM 

 

CONFESSIONS SAT. FEB. 7TH  — FR. FULLUM 

 FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

 MS. JOANNE GANGI 

Today is February 1st and tomorrow is the day we wait 

for with bated breath. Ground Hog Day! Will there be 6 

more weeks of winter or an early spring? I know what 

I’m wishing for. What about you? 

 

This morning the second grade will participate in the 9:30 

Mass. Following the Mass they will attend a Proximate 

Preparation Meeting. 

 

On Monday, Lifetouch will be at school for any picture 

retakes. Also on Monday, Interim Progress reports will be 

distributed as we reach the mid-way point in the second 

trimester. 

 

The Feast of St. Blaise will be celebrated on Tuesday. All 

of our students will have their throats blessed. The chess 

Club will meet in the afternoon. 

 

Ring Day for our 8th graders will take place on Wednes-

day in the church at 11:00. There will be an ―Annie‖ re-

hearsal at 1:00 in the gym as well. 

 

Thursday is a Dress Down Day for students in grades K-

8. 

 

First Friday Mass will be hosted by grade 2. Following 

the Mass we will announce February birthdays and award 

Students of the Month certificates for January. 

 

Friday evening is our Sweetheart Dance. We invite all 

girls to bring a special male figure in their life to this 

memorable event. There is still time to get your tickets. 

Contact the school for more information. 

 

Last Saturday our Robotics Club competed in the Queens 

Qualifier at George Ryan Middle School. This year the 

boys didn’t bring home a team trophy but they each re-

ceived ribbons for their participation. Even though we 

didn’t bring home a trophy, we were still invited to com-

pete at the Javits Center in March due to the boys’ com-

bined outstanding performances. Way to go boys! Next 

stop Javits Center! 

 

Where ae my Mets and Yankee fans? This year’s Catho-

lic Schools Game at CitiField will be held on September 

19th AT 1:05PM. And …. It’s a SUBWAY SERIES. You 

never know, but one or both teams may be in contention. 

Miracles do happen! So don’t miss out. Order your tick-

ets ASAP. All ticket orders are due on February 11th. 

Contact the school for more information and order forms. 

Together we can make this the biggest event ever! 

ON FEBRUARY 6TH, FIRST FRIDAY, THERE 

WILL BE EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED 

SACRAMENT FROM 1:00 PM TO 7:30 PM, AT 

WHICH TIME THERE WILL BE NOCTURNAL 

PRAYERS AND CONCLUDING WITH BENE-

DICTION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT. 

FEAST OF ST. BLAISE IS TUESDAY, FEBRU-

ARY 3RD. THROATS WILL BE BLESSED AF-

TER THE 6:30 & 8:30 MORNING MASSES 

AND AT A PRAYER SERVICE AT 3:30 PM. 



FEBRUARY 1, 2015 

BEREAVEMENT MEETING will be held on 

Wednesday, March  4th  from 1:30 to 3:30 pm in the 

Parish Ministry Office.  

 

 
ADULT CONFIRMATION will be celebrated on the 

Feast of the Pentecost, May 24th. We will have Prepara-

tion Classes on Monday evenings after Easter. April 13th, 

20th, 27th, May 4th, 11th and 18th at 7:30pm in the rec-

tory. If you have received the Sacraments of Baptism, 

Eucharist, (Communion), and Reconciliation and would 

like to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation, please call 

Sister Margaret in the Parish Ministry Office at 718-821-

3285. The office is open Monday to Thursday 9am-4pm. 

You can also leave a message and we will return your call. 

 

 

 

LET US PRAY for all the men and women who are 

serving in our Armed Forces especially: John David 

Schatcle, US Navy, Sgt. Jonathan Femenella, US 

Army, Kevin Shaloo, US Air Force. Lt. Mark 

Foris, US Navy, Keith Nonnenmann, US Navy. If 

you would like to add a name to this list, call Parish 

Ministries at 718-821-3285 with the appropriate in-

formation. 

 

 

 
ST, VINCENT DE PAUL MEMBERS who visit our 

sick will meet at 10am on February 23rd in the Parish 

Ministry Office. 

 

 

 

PARISH PRAYER SHAWL COMMITTEE will meet 

February 12th in the Parish Ministry Office following the 

Senior Meeting, We are always looking for interested peo-

ple to join the group. 

 

 

A VERY SPECIAL THANK YOU TO AN-

THONY TRANCINA FOR HIS REMOVAL OF 

THE SNOW FROM OUR PROPERTY AT 

SACRD HEART DURING THS PAST SNOW-

STORM. WE APPRECIATE ALL YOU DO. 

THANK YOU AGAIN, ANTHONY. 

The Adult Choir is looking for new members. If any-

one is interested in joining, please see Mr. Nicholson 

after any of the Sunday Masses or call the rectory at 

718-821-6434. 

PLEASE DO NOT LEAVE ANY ITEMS ON 

CHURCH PROPERTY FOR THE FUTURE WHITE 

ELEPHANT SALE. THESE ITEMS WILL START 

BEING ACCEPTED IN THE SUMMER. 

ARE YOU GOING TO HAVE SURGERY OR IS 

SOMEONE IN YOUR FAMILY SICK?? IF YOU 

ARE PREPARING FOR SURGERY AND ARE MO-

BILE, MAKE AN APPOINTMENT WITH ONE OF 

THE PRIESTS SO THAT YOU ALSO MAY RE-

CEIVE THIS SACRAMENT. 

CATHOLICS at the CAPITOL—mark your calendar. 

Tuesday, March 10th at the State Capitol in Albany. See 

info@nyscatholic.org or www.nyscatholic.org.  

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER WEEK-

END Feb. 13-15 or March 13-15. An opportunity to re-

fresh your Marriage, Priorities or Lifestyle. Contact Richie 

& Karen at 1-877-NYS-WWME or www.wwme.org.  

WORLD YOUTH DAY KRAKOW—POLAND 2016 

Bishop Nicholas DiMarzio invites you to participate with 

the youth and young adults of the diocese of Brooklyn in 

World Youth Day 2016 in Poland, July 25—August 2. If 

you are interested and need any further information, please 

feel free to contact Fr. Marcin for help. Also more infor-

mation you can get from the flyers which are placed in the 

front hall of the church. If you want to have a guaranteed 

hotel space with the group, deadline is in May 2015. 


